
 

 
 

Communiqué from the Rio Group* regarding the attack on the Danish 
Embassy in Islamabad 

 
 
The Rio Group declares its solidarity with the peoples and governments of 

Pakistan and Denmark, as well as with the United Nations Development 

Programme, in the face of the irreparable loss of human life and the serious 

injuries suffered by the victims of the attack carried out against the headquarters 

building of the Danish Embassy in Islamabad, Pakistan, on the 2nd of June. 

 

The member countries of the Rio Group reaffirm their vigorous condemnation of 

terrorism in all forms and manifestations and convey their condolences to the 

families of these reprehensible acts. 

 
 

Mexico City, 4th June 2008. 
 
 

* * * 

                                                 
* Member countries of the Rio Group: Argentina, Belize, Bolivia, Brazil, Colombia, Chile, Costa Rica, 
Ecuador, El Salvador, Guatemala, Guyana, Haiti, Honduras, Mexico, Nicaragua, Panama, 
Paraguay, Peru, Dominican Republic, Uruguay and Venezuela. 


